TOWN OF WOODRUFF
NOTICE OF BOARD OF REVIEW
MEETING TO ADJOURN TO A LATER DATE

STATE OF WISCONSIN,     )
Oneida County                          )S.S.
Town of Woodruff                    )

Public Notice is hereby given that the Board of Review for the Town of Woodruff will meet Tuesday, April 26, 5:25 p.m., at the Woodruff Town Hall. The purpose of the meeting is to adjourn to a later date due to the assessment roll not being finished.
Pursuant to Wis. Statutes, sec.70.45 the assessment roll for the year 2021 assessment will be open for examination starting on the 21st day of June, 2022, at the Woodruff Town Hall, 1-3 p.m., and Monday through Friday thereafter, 9 a.m.-3 p.m., until the Board of Review July 20.
The Board of Review will reconvene on Wednesday, July 13, 2022, at 1 p.m. for at least two hours or until all cases are heard, at the Woodruff Town Hall.

Dated:  April 22, 2022

/s/ Julie Huotari
Woodruff Town Clerk
